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Dike, Darlene 

From: Ardon Lyon 
Sent: 30 September 2013 17:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 2013/5804/p ATTN JOHN NICHOLS 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear Mr Nichols, 

As long time resident of Belsize Park, first in Primrose Gardens and more recently at the address below, I 
should like to put in an objection please to the above application. 

realise that the Council is very keen to preserve trees, keep the area a nice place in which to live, etc, and it 
seems to me a very bad idea unreasonably to increase the number of people living in it. 

There is a further and arguably more important point that I should have thought the above application 
would anyway obvious/y detract enormously from the light and other amenities of the immediate 
neighbours. I hope therefore that the Council planners will decide to reject it. 

Yours smcerely, 

Ardon Lyon 

01110/2013 


